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AARP Statement: We Are Outraged that Build Back Better Framework Fails 

to Lower Price of Prescription Drugs 
  
WASHINGTON—AARP Executive Vice President and Chief Advocacy & Engagement Officer 

Nancy A. LeaMond issued the following statement reacting to the Build Back Better 

framework’s failure to lower prescription drug prices. LeaMond said: 

  
“We are outraged that the initial framework does not lower prescription drug prices. It would be 

a monumental mistake for Congress not to act on an historic opportunity to improve the lives of 

virtually every American family. 
 

“Overwhelming majorities want Congress to pass legislation that would allow Medicare to 

negotiate drug prices and put a cap on out-of-pocket costs that older adults pay. Americans are 

fed up with promises that have not been kept. 

   

“Voters 50+ are a major force in every election and they expect the President and Congress to 

keep their promises and let Medicare negotiate for lower drug prices. They need to include these 

provisions in the package before they can expect seniors to support it.” 

  

An AARP Survey found 87% of Democrats and 85% of Republicans support allowing Medicare to 

negotiate prescription drug prices. 

  

### 

 

About AARP 
AARP is the nation’s largest nonprofit, nonpartisan organization dedicated to empowering 

people 50 and older to choose how they live as they age. With a nationwide presence and nearly 

38 million members, AARP strengthens communities and advocates for what matters most to 

families: health security, financial stability and personal fulfillment. AARP also produces the 

nation's largest circulation publications: AARP The Magazine and AARP Bulletin. To learn 

more, visit www.aarp.org, www.aarp.org/espanol or follow @AARP, @AARPenEspanol and 

@AARPadvocates, @AliadosAdelante on social media. 
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